
From: Tom Oertli   
Sent: Sunday, October 29, 2023 12:21 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: 2040 General Plan Update 
 
Dear City Council, 
 
I ask that you reject the current 2040 General Plan update.  Over the course of many years the City has 
asked for input about the General Plan and I with many others have asked for a moderate plan on 
development in San Mateo that works with Measure Y.  What I have seen and believe is reflected in the 
current General Plan is a maximum development approach and I ask you to vote NO on Monday.   Please 
respect the voters that passed measure Y and vote No on the current max development General Plan. 
 
Thank You, 
Tom Oertli 
 




